
PlumstedMunicipal Utilities Authority
COMMISSIONER BRIAN KUBIEL, CHAIR

COMMISSIONER STEVEN GROSSO, VICE CHAIR
COMMISSIONER BETH KIMMICK

COMMISSIONERMICHAEL RUPPEL

Via Email

October 30, 2023

Ms. Jennifer Witham, RMC, CMR
Municipal Clerk/Business Administrator
Township of Plumsted
121 Evergreen Road
New Egypt, New Jersey 08533

RE: Plumsted Municipal Utilities Authority
Notice of 2024 Solid Waste & Recycling Rate Hearing

Dear Ms. Witham,

Please find enclosed notice of the Authority’s 2024 Solid Waste and Recycling Public Hearing that is
scheduled for Tuesday, November 21, 2023 at 6:30pm. Adjustments to the various current solid waste and
recycling rates (not sewer rates) shall be considered. The PMUA respectfully requests that the attached
notice be posted within the Township’s Municipal Building.

Feel free to contact the interim Executive Director, Brian Brach, if you wish to discuss further.

Very truly yours,

Brian J. Brach, PE, QPA
Interim Executive Director

cc: PMUA Board of Commissioners (via email)
Plumsted Township Liaisons (via email)
Gregory P. McGuckin, Esq., DMM Law, Authority Counsel (via email)
Kelsey McGuckin-Anthony, Esq., DMM Law (via email)
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Notice of Public Hearing

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:14B-23, the Plumsted

Municipal Utilities Authority (the “Authority”) will hold a Public Hearing to consider

adjustments to the solid waste and recycling rates for Calendar Year 2024.

The Public Hearing will be held within the Public Meeting Room at the Township

of Plumsted Municipal Building, 121 Evergreen Road, New Egypt, New Jersey 08533

on Tuesday, November 21, 2023 at 6:30pm.

All interested parties who wish to be heard at the hearing are requested to

notify the Authority of their names and addresses, as well as any organization or

body that they represent. Formal action may be taken by the Authority at this

hearing.
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